
Tomb Raiders 

30th October to 15th December 2023 

Literacy 
This half term we will read the text ‘A Night at the Frost Fair’ by Emma Carroll and write our own time slip narratives. Our second piece of writing will be a piece of 
persuasive text stimulated by a short film clip relating to the story of The Three Little Pigs’. 
 
Maths 
Our first focus will be negative numbers, we will also continue to work on consolidating and revising arithmetic strategies. 
 

Science 

In Science we will be focusing on ‘Space and Gravity’. We will learn about the moon, the planets in our solar system, their orbits and the impact on gravity. 
 
Computing and E-safety 
In computing, Class 4 will be using variables to create games in Scratch. Our safety unit will be on Cyberbullying. 
 
Religious Education        
Our Concept day this half term will be ‘Special as prophecy’ in the context of the Magi. 
 
History 
Our History learning this half term will focus on everyday life in Ancient Egypt and we will be considering the difference between primary and secondary sources. This links with our trip to the 
British Museum. 
 
Physical Education 
PE for Class 4 this half term will be on Mondays and Wednesdays to start with. P.E day will then change to a Tuesday. Aspire Coaching will work with the class on Mondays. On Wednesdays Year 
5 will go swimming and Year 6 will work towards designing their own fitness circuit in groups. Once the P.E. day changes to Tuesday our focus will be gymnastics. 
 
RHE – Relationships and Health Education  
We will be learning about money; making decisions; spending and saving. 

French 
Our unit in French this half term will be, ‘Do you have a pet?’ 
 
Art 
In art Class Four will be focusing on typography and maps. We will create our own typography and combine it with other visual elements to make artwork about a chosen theme.  
 
Music 
Music this half term will continue to be taught by a music specialist from Hampshire Music Service and the class will explore syncopated rhythms in calypso music. 
 
Key Date: Friday 24th November- Class Four trip to the British Museum. 
 


